THE BREAKERS

PALM BEACH

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

John and JoAnn Peart of Universal Beach Services Corp have been providing beach cleaning
services to the Breakers Hotel for the past 13 years. We depend on this service to be efficient
reliable and invisible to our clients and this company certainly lives up to our expectations.

In addition to quiet quality work on our beach they also share our concern for the environment
and protection of coastal sea life.

We highly recommend this company’s services.
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